
Daycare Enrollment Confirmation 

Dear [Parent's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you that your enrollment for [Child's Name] at [Daycare Name] has 

been confirmed! 

Enrollment Details: 

Child's Name: [Child's Name] 

Start Date: [Start Date] 

Class/Group: [Class/Group Name] 

Health and Safety Guidelines: 

• Daily health screenings will be conducted for all children and staff. 

• Face masks are required for adults during drop-off and pick-up. 

• Frequent hand washing and sanitization will be practiced. 

• Maintain physical distancing during drop-off and pick-up times. 

• Children must stay home if they show any symptoms of illness. 

We look forward to welcoming [Child's Name] to our daycare family! If you have any questions, 

please don't hesitate to reach out. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Daycare Name] 

[Contact Information] 


